
Freedom of Information Disclosure Log 2019 

Saltash Town Council is committed to being open and transparent. As part of our 

obligations under the Freedom of Information, responses to requests will be published 

here. This is also known as the disclosure log.  

Environmental Information Regulations (EIR) applications will also be included here. 

 

FOI – Copy of emails sent from Councillors STC.gov account (May 2019) 

Request reference number: FOI 2019 01/05 

Date of response: July 2019 

Summary of request: 

Copy of emails sent and received from a Councillors STC.gov account between 15th  

October 2018 - 23rd May 2019. 

Response: Supplied to requester. 

Copy available for inspection at the Guildhall on request. 

FILE CLOSED 

 

FOI – Recording of Planning Meeting (May 2019) 

Request reference number: FOI 2019 02/05 

Date of response: July 2019 

Summary of request: 

We request a copy of the recording for the planning meeting held on Tuesday 21st 

May (2019) at 18:00 hours at Saltash Guildhall. 

In particular we would like the recording of the discussion about planning application  

PA19/03200 which was first heard at the meeting. 

Response: Transcript supplied.  

FILE CLOSED 

 

  



 

EIR – Climate Change Correspondence (November 2019) 

Request reference number: EIR 2019 03/11 

Date of response: n/a 

Summary of request: 

Under the Freedom of Information Act I am requesting copies of all correspondence  

(both received and sent) on the subject of, or related to the subject of Climate Change,  

both Mitigation and Adaptation, that your Council or Meeting has had with Central and  

Local Government. I would be grateful for such correspondence dating from the start  

of the consultation period for the first National Adaptation Programme (NAP) which  

was published in July 2013. I would appreciate the inclusion of all correspondence  

with Cornwall Council during this period on the subject of Climate Change.  

Correspondence with Central Government on this topic may have been entered into  

with bodies such as the Department for Environment, Food and Rural Affairs (DEFRA),  

the Local Adaptation Advisory Panel (LAAP) or other bodies associated with DEFRA  

but possibly also with other Government Departments and I would appreciate copies  

of all such correspondence.  

Response: No response supplied – request withdrawn November 2019. 

FILE CLOSED 

 


